
  
  
 

April 17,​  ​2020 

 

Aztec Families: 

This afternoon, Governor Greg Abbott announced that schools across Texas will continue off 

campus learning for the remainder of the 2019-2020 school year. While we’re greatly 

disappointed that we will not resume our learning together on campus in May, we are all 

committed to finishing the school year strong with our Alternate Learning Plan for all HFA 

students.  

You may have a number of questions about end of year activities, especially if your family 

includes an HFA Senior. We are working on plans to address all of the issues that this extended 

closure presents; please keep in mind that like other districts, we await decisions from 

governing bodies on a lot of those questions. You can expect to hear from us over the coming 

weeks with information about those issues as they are addressed.  

The extension of off-campus learning and all of the issues related to the COVID-19 pandemic 

may be wearing on our Aztec families – but know that we are here for you. The academic, 

social-emotional, and safety needs of our students are our top priorities. Please reach out to us 

with any needs that we can help address. For academic needs, contact your student’s teachers. 

For issues of resources and well-being please contact us at info@thealamedaschool.org.  

Together, we’ve got this!  

 

Educationally yours, 

 
Jeremiah Montez  

Principal/Superintendent  

Henry Ford Academy: Alameda School for Art + Design  
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